
District 5-A-Side Football 
 
As usual, the first event of the New Year, the district 5-a-side football 
competition, took place on Saturday 16th January at Leasowe Recreation 
Centre.  
 
This year we took 14 cubs and so had 2 teams. One of the teams only just 
missed out on progressing to the quarter finals - they lost their last game 
and if they had won it would also have won their Group and qualified for the 
finals. All the Cubs played with great enthusiasm and sportsmanship, good 
day was had by all. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


